Kyle, Hannah, Isabella, Isaiah Church planting in

SHREVE CHILE

Dear pastors and praying friends,

Iglesia Bautista Gracia - Souls saved!

Even though we are officially in winter, things are still happening at the church, and the
Lord is moving in some great ways. I want to share just two testimonies of that.

Camila lives very close to the church, and started attending our English class outreach.
You may remember that we had been able to start a weekly Bible study after each English
class. Camila had been staying to participate, and after a few weeks, made a decision to
trust Christ for salvation! Here is a picture of her praying and asking the Lord to save
her. She has been attending our midweek service since then, so please pray for her
continued faithfulness and growth. Also pray for Bryan, her partner, and her son, Max.

Yubelid saw an ad for our Mother’s Day service, and came with her small son. She
trusted Christ after a Sunday morning service a few weeks later! Since then, she, her son,
and her partner, Cesar, have been faithfully attending since then. Please pray for them
as well.

We are praying Cesar and Yubelid, Camila and Bryan, and others, follow the Lord’s plan
for their life, obeying the Lord in marriage, life, family, and beyond. It is exciting to see
how the Lord is saving souls here in Padre Hurtado. We have several other outreach
events planned for the coming months, so please pray for them, and for the Lord to send
lost people for us to share the gospel with.

Iglesia Bautista Gracia - Building project!

We are also in the process of raising money to buy our church property. If you would like to help with that, you can send a
donation to: P.O. Box 647, Dawsonville, GA, 30534 ATTN: Shreve building fund. We have already had some donations
come in, and we are so thankful for that! Please pray for the Lord to provide the funds for us to buy the building He would
have for us.

Upcoming Visit to the USA
We will be back in the States for my sister-in-law's wedding during November and December. If you are interested in having
us present the ministry and share what God has done in Chile, please let me know. It would be wonderful to share
what the Lord has been doing here. You can contact me at kyleshreveyoung@gmail.com.
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